
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR/AIS/SEP.2023-24/56                Date: 06/09/2023 

 Dear Parent, 

 This is to bring into your kind notice that students will be giving their performances on 

stage on the occasion of Grand Parents Day, Monday 11 September 2023. 

The dress code for Shloka Chanting performance will be white kurta and payjama. The dress 

code is mandatory. 

  

 

   Regards,  

 Preprimary Team 


